
                                                          
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
CONSULTANCY 

 
The Government of Anguilla (GoA) has requested assistance from the Caribbean Disaster Risk 
Financing Technical Assistance (DRFTA) Program administered by the World Bank Group, and 
financed by the European Union.  
 
The GoA is seeking to improve their capability to assess the social and financial impacts of 
disasters. The integration of information systems would allow the production of a statistical 
database necessary for quantification of disaster damage and loss. It would also facilitate a 
dynamic response by the GoA to the need for data and to make evidence-based decisions in a 
timely manner. 
 
The World Bank Group is seeking the services of a qualified consultant to undertake the task of 
a Data Systems Consultant in Anguilla.  The main objective of this assignment is to 
investigate the feasibility of integrating key systems within the GoA, compile an inventory of 
data and associated systems and begin the process which will be used to generate statistics 
quantifying post-disaster damages, losses and financial expenditures.  
 
The consultant will work in collaboration with the World Bank Task Team for this assignment 
as well as the Government of Anguilla’s Statistics Department.  

 

The duration of the consultancy is 60 working days and is expected to start in October 2020 

The closing date for applications is August 3, 2020.  

 
Interested persons are invited to view the full Terms of Reference  on the Government of 
Anguilla and the Department of Radio Anguilla websites. 
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